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Hi Council,

As a local residence in Berala, | strongly disagree to build the waste station in 109A Church Street,
Lidcombe. In my opinion, the proposal would not bring any positive impacts on our community. | strongly
suggest council to reject this proposal due to the following reasons.

1. the waste station is very close to resident houses and newly built apartments on the Church street,
the closest distance to the newly built apartment is less than 50m. | have read some reports from
this proposal and | did not see apartment is included in the report. | believe they need to update
the report.

2. Traffic issue can be worse in Lidcombe. The waste station is less than 500m distance to Lidcombe
town centre. As a result, waste trucks may need to travel around town centre, which can very
disturbing for local residence.

3. odour can be a major issue that could impact on the Lidcombe and Berala. since waste station has
constant odour, it should not be allowed to build in a place that is so close to resident houses and
town centre.

4. Hours of operation can be a concern too.

Living near a waste station is very unpleasant, allowing this proposal can turn potential future

residenceS away.

n

Please Reject this proposal for our community and our children.
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